CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724

Office of the Mayor
300 Sixth Street
605-394-4110
Fax: 605-394-6793
E-mail: mayor@rcgov.org

To: City Council

From: Mayor Jerry Munson Hr021203-09
Date: January 29, 2003
Ref: Appointment to Sign Contractor Board

I am recommending that the City Council confirm the appointment of Eric Farrar, Gene
Hunter-and John Lipp to the Sign Contractor Board. It is the recommendation of the

Sign Contractor Board that they be reappointed for a one year term to December 31,
2003. '
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